
 

 

 

 
 
 
October 9, 2014 
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0125-2014 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Submittal of Information. Circulation of 
forged Banco Panameño de la Vivienda, 
S.A. checks. 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We wish to inform you hereby that Banco Panameño de la Vivienda, S.A. has requested this 
Superintendency inform the banking community of forged Banvivienda checks, because they do not 
belong to Banvivienda clients and do not meet security parameters and standards. 

 
In connection with the above, we would greatly appreciate your providing the pertinent instructions to 
your staff so they may take preventive measures. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Yanela Yanisselly R. 
Interim Superintendent 
 
 
/cug 
 


